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From the Directo’rs Desk... 

Happy Springtime!  With only a couple more months of this school year, we are  

anticipating a successful close of the year.  The students are proudly bringing up their 

grades and are excited about getting involved with school activities.  This is very  

encouraging to the staff here at LCS.  Thank you to all the re-enrolling families as well 

as the new families that we have welcomed to our campus..  We love your students 

and are so excited to watch them grow.  We are very blessed and thankful for each of 

you!  As always, please feel free to call and schedule a meeting with me if you have 

any questions or concerns.  Blessings!! 

        -Ms. Annicet 

 

-Belts are REQUIRED 

-NO backpacks are  

allowed 

-ONLY Jeans/Jean shorts 

on dress down days 

-NO drop-offs before  

8;00 am unless signed up  

for extended care 

6—Progress Reports 

6— Science Festival Field Trip 

9-13—Spring Break 

21—Senior Class Yard Sale            

30—Elementary Library Field Trip 

Damien C. 2  Karam K. 7 

Jewell E. 2  Antwan B. 20  

Dana M. 6  Ms. Woods 20  

 



PLANNERS:  
To increase communication  

between home and school, we 
are asking all students to use 

their student planners on a daily 
basis. If your student has lost 
their planner, the cost of re-

placement will be $10.00. You 
may purchase them in the 

school office.  

“DRESS DOWN DAY”  
Every Friday Students may wear 
their JEANS and a non-offensive 

shirt  for $1.00 each  
(school fundraiser)  

Appropriate jeans only-No holes 
Or places that resemble holes.  

DATE: Saturday, March 21 2020 

TIME:  8:00a-12:00p 

 
MISSION:   

Safety, empowerment and social change  
for victims of domestic violence  

and their children. 
Vision: 

Every Relationship Violence-Free 
 

Hubbard House is a 116-bed state-of-the-art facility located in a 
safe, secure and confidential location. Vital wrap-around services, 
like counseling, are provided at the shelter, at the Hubbard House 
Outreach Center on Beach Boulevard and in the community. Addi-
tionally, Victim Advocates are embedded with the Department of 

Children and Families and the Jacksonville Sheriff’s Office. 
 

LCS is partnering with Hubbard House through out the month of 
March and accepting donations to provide for these families that 

are in need. 

We will be accepting any and all donations  

to include in this yard sale  

Donations may be dropped off  

in the front office  

Monday-Friday 8:00a-3:00p. 


